
RUTH KING NEWSLETTER – June 17 to 21, 2024 
 
  Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
 
  
            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events: 
 
JUNE 
24 Last day of Strong Start 
25 Grade 5 Celebration at Beaver Lake 
25 Public Board Meeting - 7:00pm 
26 Beach Day – Esquimalt Lagoon – whole 

school 
27 Final Summary Reports go home 
27 Last Day of school for students! 
28 Administrative Day, School closed 
SEPTEMBER 
3 First Day Back to School – students back to previous teacher 
3 Welcome Back Assembly (10:20am) 
6 First Day of Kindergarten Gradual Entry 
11 First Day of Full Day Kindergarten 
 

 

Reminders: 
 

1. As the days are getting longer, it will be harder and 
harder to get your children to bed on time 
because of the extended light.  We are noticing 
some very tired children at school.  Please try to 
get your children to bed on time so they get 
sufficient sleep for optimum learning. 

 
2. Since the weather is getting warmer, please make 

sure your child is wearing sunscreen as we do go 
outside for recess and lunch.  I sun hat might be a 
great idea. 

 
3. There are many field trips happening this month.  

Please make sure you are signing the permission 
forms as they come home and if you have not 
done so already, please fill out the sd62 consent 
forms online especially the walking field trip 
permissions.  Here is the link to do so: 
 https://consent.sd62.bc.ca/apps/OnlineConsent  
Thank you for your prompt attention to this 
matter! 

 
 
 
 
 

This Week: 
17 Monday – Morning Meeting today 8:45am 
18 Tuesday – K Celebration at Play Zone 

- PAC Meeting AGM – 6:30pm  
(In the Library in person and virtual) 

19 Wednesday – various field trips 
20 Thursday – RK Indigenous Day; also the 
PAC is providing hotdogs today 
21 Friday – National Indigenous Day 

 

Count-down is on, 
only 9 days left! 

 HAPPY SUNDAY EVERYONE! 
The count-down is on… only 9 more school 
days left. 
Thank you to the PAC for organizing the 
bouncy castles and the ice cream truck for 
the Ruth King staff and students.  It was 
another huge success and luckily the 
weather held out for us. 
This coming week we have another fun filled 
week planned in every classroom and some 
school wide events.  Please check with your 
teacher for class field trips and make sure 
you have signed all the permission forms. 
Beach Day permissions forms will be 
coming home this week if your child’s 
teacher has not done so already.  Parents 
are welcome to join us at the beach next 
week.  We will be at Esquimalt Lagoon 
from 9:00am to 1:45pm on June 26th. 
 
 

 
Please note that Miss Jodi is on leave 

at the moment and Miss Eyla Payne will be 
filling in until her return.  Please refrain from 
emailing Miss Jodi, but rather email Eyla.  
Her email address is: epayne@sd62.bc.ca 
 

 

 
 

 
 


